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Dear Director, 
 
I'm writing in regards to the greyhound racing industry. 
 
It concerns me greatly that there is not enough being done for the welfare 
if these animals during their racing life and after they not considered 
profitable. Thousands of greyhounds end up in the pound each year because 
they are being bred for sport and discarded when they are not winning or 
deemed too old. It is disgusting that a country like Australia allows this 
sort of treatment to happen to "man's best friend". 
Like the horse racing industry, people are profiteering from the 
exploitation of animals without any legal consequences . 
 
I ask that something is done about this immediately. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Keita Tarlinton 
 


